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Representatives from the United States Census Bureau will be in the main 
lobby at Village Hall from 2 to 4 p.m. Friday, Oct. 25 to answer questions 
about the 2020 Census and discuss available Census jobs. 
  
The Village will join municipalities across the country in taking part in the 
2020 United States Census, which officially begins with National Census Day 
on April 1, 2020. The data collected helps determine the number of seats 
Illinois has in the U.S. House of Representatives and the amount of federal 
funds received for such things as schools, senior centers and public works 
projects. It also is the basis for many state revenue payments, such as 
income tax and motor fuel fax. 
  
Village Hall is located at 16250 S. Oak Park Ave., Tinley Park. Please visit 
TinleyPark.org/Census for more information. 


